BOARD OF GOVERNORS

STATE UNIVERSITY SYSTEM OF FLORIDA

December 10, 2009
SUBJECT:

Medical Education Funding Workgroup Report 
PROPOSED COMMITTEE ACTION
Approve the report and recommendations from the Medical Education Funding Workgroup.
AUTHORITY FOR BOARD OF GOVERNORS ACTION
Section 7(d), Article IX, Florida Constitution
2009 General Appropriations Act

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

In August of 2008, State University System (SUS) of Florida Chancellor Mark Rosenberg asked University of Florida President Bernard Machen to chair a funding workgroup to represent the presidents of SUS institutions offering programs leading to the M.D. degree at the University of Florida, Florida State University, the University of South Florida, the University of Central Florida, Florida International University, and the Florida Atlantic University-University of Miami affiliated program.  The Workgroup was charged with exploring the possibility of establishing a more transparent, systemic approach to medical education funding and accountability than current practices.  In March 2009 the Board of Governors directed the Workgroup to recommend a per-student, base-level funding figure for the M.D.  

The 2009 Florida Legislature crafted proviso language very much in consonance with the work already underway.  The Board of Governors is required to submit a report to the Governor and the Florida Legislature by February 1, 2010.  
A status report was provided to the Board of Governors in September 2009.  The Workgroup’s report, “Medical Education funding:  A Report from the Florida Board of Governors,” (included as backup) recommends a $57,500 level of state support on a per-student basis, excluding assumptions of tuition.  The Workgroup is prepared to explain its methodology (Report, Appendix A) for arriving at this figure.  The report also recommends outcome measures for M.D. programs (Report, page 7), and a reporting system (Report, Appendix B) for revenues and expenditures of state dollars by M.D. 
programs, where a comparison between the recommended $57,500 figure and actual per-student, base level expenditures of each program can be seen (line 25).
Supporting Documentation Included:

“Medical Education Funding:  A Report from the Florida Board of Governors”
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